We look forward to this new year with anticipation of good things for all of us!

In an attempt to make things more efficient for you and us, you can now save time and money with our Easy-Pay plan. We are now offering a "paper-free", "postage-free", "hassle-free" way for you to take care of your alarm monitoring payment.

On the back side of this newsletter is a form for you to fill out allowing us to automatically deduct your monthly monitoring bill from your checking or savings account. Just fill it out once and you'll never need to worry about mailing us a check on time. Provide an e-mail address and we'll send you a monthly receipt letting you know that we've received your payment. You'll even continue to receive our quarterly newsletter attached to the e-mail, so you'll never miss out on the reminders we like to send you about using your alarm properly and possible changes or updates to your system.

Call or e-mail us if you have any questions, or if you'd like the automatic billing to be charged on a credit card instead.

For more information see our website at ArvinHomeSystems.com or call us at (209) 823-3565

Don't forget, you are responsible for maintaining your alarm system.

We are here to repair any problems, but we must rely on you to let us know when they happen!

We want to make sure that you're getting what you're paying for -communication between your alarm system and our monitoring company!